
May 23,1994 

Mr. Stuart Dinwiddie 
Hazardous and Radioactive Materials Bureau 
State of New Mexico Environment Department 
525 Camino de los Marquez, P.O. Box 26110 
Santa Fe, NM 87502 

RE: Safety Kleen Corp. Albuquerque, NM EPA #NMD000804294 
Safety Kleen Corp. Farmington, NM EPA #NMD980698849 
Annual Re characterization of Waste 

Dear Stu, 

Per your request on Friday May 20, 1994, I am requesting modification to the above 
listed permits for our Albuquerque and Farmington facilities. The current permit 
requires an annual analysis of each waste stream for the full 40 TCLP characteristics to 
be collected at each branch. We request that a representative sample of each waste 
stream be collected at our Recycle Center and tested for the full 40 TCLP less herbicides 
and pesticides, as these are not contaminants found in cur waste streams. 

The analysis will be performed annually on each type of waste stream and results will 
be in the branch files by Januat y 1, as per the permit requirements. The sample collected 
at the Recycle Center will be a representative sample and may or may not be 
Albuquerque and Farmington wastes exclusively. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support and assistance 
in setting up our meeting this past Friday. You were instrumental in clarifying the 
verbiage of our permits. Your time and attendance were greatly appreciated. I you 
require further information please contact me or leave a message on my voice mail at 
(505) 884-0260. 

, , Sincerely, 

~.~ta i~ ~~tD 
Senior Environmental Engineec 
Safety Kleen Corp. 

cc: James E. Seubert- NMED 
Diana Leutner - Safety Kleen Corp. 
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